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Subject: WITS COVID-19 UPDATE (29) - STUDENTS TO RECEIVE AN ADDITIONAL 15GB OF DATA FOR THE
NEXT 15 DAYS

Date: Wednesday, 20 May 2020 at 14:55:06 South Africa Standard Time
From: Shirona Patel on behalf of VCO News
To: VCO News

Dear Colleagues
 
The following message will be sent to students today FYI.
 
WITS COVID-19 UPDATE (29) - STUDENTS TO RECEIVE AN ADDITIONAL 15GB OF DATA FOR THE NEXT 15
DAYS
 
Dear Students
 
We trust that you are healthy and that your studies are progressing well.
 
Wits University has negoZated with the four telecommunicaZons companies to extend the provision of
data to students for another 15 days. This means that students whose numbers are registered on the self-
service portal will automaZcally receive an addiZonal 15GB of data (5GB dayZme and 10GB night express)
from 21 May 2020 unZl 5 June 2020 in order to conZnue with the academic programme online.
 
The University is in the process of establishing a long-term soluZon for staff and students from 6 June
2020 onwards.
 
Please direct any data-related queries to DataHelp@wits.ac.za
 
We wish you all the best with your studies.
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